
🎉 Welcome to a New School Year Filled with
Excitement! 🎉
We're overjoyed to kick off this school year
alongside your wonderful children! Your
patience and understanding throughout our
recent transition have been deeply appreciated.
🌟 Here's to a fantastic new month at TOTWPS! 
We're thrilled to introduce some amazing new
members to our team, each bringing unique
skills and qualifications!
We're also excited to welcome a valuable
addition to our management team, bringing a
wealth of experience and positive attributes!
Get ready for a month filled with updates and
exciting announcements!
We are dedicated to making this school year a
success for every child. If you have any
questions, please don't hesitate to reach out.
Thank you for your continued support, and
here's to an amazing year ahead!
Warmest regards,
The Top of the World Team
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09/02 CLOSED: Labor Day!
09/05 National Pizza Day: Cheese pizza
for lunch!
09/06 Spirit Wear Day: Wear your
favorite color.
09/10 Special Visit: Mckinney Fire
Department!
09/27 Spirit Wear Day: Dress up as your
favorite movie character! 

Upcoming Events



Liam Friedel: 09/03
Cori Gilmore: 09/07
Waylon Satsny: 09/08
Henley Jones: 09/11
Zayne Ramsey: 09/15
Serenity Dennis: 09/17
Genisis Glaspie: 09/19
Mason Hilton: 09/19
Nevaeh Collins: 09/20
Gennie Herpeche: 09/24
Jariah Morris: 09/26

For the month of September,
we would like to recognize this
amazing group of teachers and
friends who helped
tremendously with the move! It
wasn’t an easy task, but this
group of amazing helpers
accomplished so much! Thank
you too all! 

BIRTHDAYS!

TEACHER OF THE
MONTH

FOR MORE VISIT: 
www.topoftheworldpreschool.com

@topoftheworldps @topoftheworldps


